
 

 

 
 

 

For more information, contact: Maria Foglia (maria@svmsault.com), ServiceMaster of Sault Ste. Marie 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

ServiceMaster of Sault Ste. Marie 
recognizes the contributions of 

MIKE WALLACE 
 

 June 17, 2022 – Since joining ServiceMaster of Sault Ste. Marie 

in 1994, Mike Wallace has proven himself to be one of the most 

reliable and dependable employees anyone could ask for!  His 

kind, calm and humorous demeanor and eagerness to help 

anyone and everyone has made him not just invaluable to us, but 

he is most certainly our EVERYDAY HERO!   
 

Mike’s dedication to our customers and his fellow employees is 

second to none.  He consistently goes above and beyond to 

ensure our clients are happy by remembering and ensuring the 

finest details are taken care of!  In fact, customers often ask for 

Mike by name!  As a Supervisor, Mike also often goes the extra 

mile with staff by making sure they are properly trained and 

equipped to perform their jobs.  He is even known for taking that 

distress call from a team member who gets stuck in a snowbank 

late at night after a shift!   
 

We are certain that we would not be as successful in what we do without Mike!  We are so proud and 

thankful to count Mike as a member of our team and would like to recognize Mike for always showing 

up, in every sense of the term, and not simply for just showing up, but showing up with heart! 
 

“Mike, being you means you are not just essential to us,  

you are most certainly our EVERYDAY HERO!” 

Maria Folgia 

General Manager 

ServiceMaster of Sault Ste. Marie 
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